
Fli Ms. l'lontiveros,
This is in relation to your inquiry regarding research and development relative to the endangered plants in
Batanes.

Please be informed that PCAARRD has no research and development projects in this area. You may wish to
inquire from the DENR-Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau or the ASEAN Centre for Brodiversity on

this matter. Both agencies are located within the campus of UP Los Banos.

I hope this information will help you.
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